
 Summer 2010 Camp Schedule/ Print Registrations Online 
SESSIONS: 
 

Determined by Grade Completed 
DATES: 
 

DEANS: DEPOSIT 
Send with Registration 

 

TRADITIONAL CAMPS     

Day Camp (4 & 5 yrs, Kindergarten) June 19 Mary Art $20.00  

Overnighter I (Grade 1) July 9-10 Nate Banta $30.00  

Jiffy Junior I (Grades 2 & 3) June 13-16 Chris Curtis $50.00  

Jiffy Junior II (Grades 2 & 3) July 18-21 Travis Ausmus $50.00  

Junior I (Grades 4 & 5) June 13-18 Kathy Ausmus $75.00  

Junior II (Grades 4 & 5) July 25-30 Cecil Comstock $75.00  

Junior High I (Grades 6-8) June 6-11 Mark Hancher $75.00  

Junior High II (Grades 6-8) July 11-16 Jeremy Willis / Jon Maynard $75.00  

Senior High (Grades 9-12) June 20-25 Kevin Comp $95.00  

SPECIALTY CAMPS     

Science Camp (Gr. 4-6) June 27-30 Josh Oldfield $50.00  

All Girls Camp (Gr. 5-7) July 18-23 Diane Workman $50.00  

Performing Arts Camp (Gr. 2-5) June 27-30 Laura Beth Hayes $50.00  

Jr. & Sr. High Mission Trip (6-12) July 11-17 Jason Hayes TBA  

WILDERNESS CAMPS     

Junior Wilderness (Gr. 3- 5) June 20-23 Ben Fulcher / Ron Heller $50.00  

Jr. High Wilderness I (Gr. 6-8) June 13-18 Wendell Roberts $75.00  

Sr. High Wilderness (Gr. 9-12) July 11-16 Tracy Peters $75.00  

Equestrian Camp (Gr. 6-12) July 18-23 Mary Key $100.00  

Jr. High Wilderness II (Gr.6-8) July 25-30 Ed Thompson $75.00  

All Elementary (Grade 2- 5) July 4-9 Chris Booth   

Camp Discounts 
 

Back by popular 
demand, the “Bring 
a Friend” discount 

lets you save 
money by bringing 

friends to camp.  
With this discount, 

the more friends 
you bring the more 

you save! 
•••••• 

Want to do more 
than just one week 
of camp...if so you 
could save up to 
50% off certain 

specialty weeks by 
attending a tradi-
tional week too! 

•••••• 
Hurry up and reg-
ister now and by 

doing so you could 
win $300 cash. 

•••••• 
Find out all the  
details on the 

camp’s website 
 

 From a Former Camper 
 Help Collect Much Needed Items for Summer Camp 

Many Sunday School Classes, Youth Groups 
and Church Congregations collect products for 
Camp each year that help us keep costs down.  
Once again this year we are not raising fees 
and so your contributions help in tremendous 
ways.  Here is a list of our most used and 
biggest needed items. 

1. Toilet paper, paper towels, plates, napkins 
2. Trash bags (33 gal, 45 gal. and drum liners) 
3. Large Cans of Vegetables/Fruit 
4. Large bags of Kid Cereal 
5. Presweetened Drink Mixes 
6. Sugar & Syrup 
7. Office Copy Paper, Pens, AA Batteries  

 Why Church Camp? 
Here are a few good reasons to send your child to Church Camp: 
 
1. Camp takes the camper out of the world for a week. Away from TV, iPods & video 

games, you can really focus on your relationship with God. 
2. Camp helps to make lifelong friends and connections. It’s so important for kids to 

have friends who will help them with their Christian walk. 
3. Campers see adults serving God. Our faculty take vacation 

time to come work at camp...what a wonderful example of 
Christianity in action! 

4. Nature. Campers get to enjoy God’s wonderful world in a 
setting that gives Him the glory—not the so-called 
“Mother Nature.” 

5. Christian Camping Changes Lives!  Many campers give 
their lives to Christ or make life-changing decisions at 
camp.  

 
Do we really need any more reasons? I encourage you to find 
a child you know and make Church Camp happen for them this summer. Send a child 
to camp and change a life! 

 What Can Building a Pool Teach Us? 
As this newsletter is being written, the men are at the pool preparing to pour the con-
crete for the decking surrounding the pool itself. A pool of this size is a huge undertak-
ing that requires hard work, communication and flexibility. It is much the same as our 
Christian walk. We must diligently do the work God sets before us, communicate to 
others how much God loves them and be flexible when we realize that our plans aren’t 
always God’s plans. Please pray for this ongoing project, the safety of the workers and 
that our work will be completed in good time while being pleasing to God. 

“I LOVE WHITE MILLS!! I was a camper (83-93) and counselor(90-96) and hope to 
one day be a camp-parent! This is one of the few places I truly met God and devel-
oped a personal relationship with Jesus. Thank you to everyone who's ever given of 
themselves to camp!!!” Quote from a former camper. 



WMCC Staff 

Ben Fulcher -  
   Camp Manager 
Kelly Fulcher -   
   Secretary 
Louis Bauer -  
   Facility Manager 
Ron Heller -  
   Caretaker 
Jeannetta Heller -  
   Caretaker 
Kelly Kersey- 
   Kitchen Manager 

Board of  Directors 
Leonard Link-                     
               White Mills 
 
Kathy Ausmus - 
 Fairdale 
 
Arnold Casey - 
              Elizabethtown 
 
David Clapper - 
               Weldon 
 
Bob Dorman- 
              Salem 
 
Steve Gray- 
 Vine Grove 
 
Sonny Hafling - 
 Glenview 
 
Morris Hardwick - 
              Clifton 
 
James Jeffries - 
              Glendale 
 
Brian Kallam - 
              So. Louisville 
 
John Morgan - 
              Shively 
 
Stephen Peters - 
              Union 
 
David Sandefur - 
              Horse Branch 
 
Mike Vaught - 
              Hiseville  
 
Brian Ward - 
              Hartford  

White Mills Christian Camp 
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First Quarter General Budget Report 
 

General Income - $42,980.85 
General Expenses - $54,188.77 
General Balance - $27,389.59 

 

To the many individuals, Churches, and 
Sunday School classes that continue to be 
so faithful in giving to the camp’s ministry 
we say thank you!  Please pray also for 
wisdom and continued strength of the  
ministry for this generation and the next. 

 General Financial Report 
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Dive In and Make a Splash this Summer at White Mills! 

T H E   
M I L L S T O N E  

 Work Day April 10 Change Service Requested 

If you no longer wish to receive the Millstone please contact the 
Camp office through email or a phone call. 

You know what it’s like when you are getting ready for company to 
come visit? You want everything clean and neat and you make a spe-
cial effort to show your home to it’s best advantage.  
 
We have close to 2,000 guests coming for a visit this summer and we 
need to get ready! There is so much to do in preparation for summer 
camp and we need and are asking for your help in getting the camp 
ready for our very special guests. 
 
We will have a work day on Saturday, 
April 10 beginning at 8:00 am. The camp 
will provide lunch for all workers 
(yummy!)  
 
There will be a variety of jobs both inside 
and outside.  Much of the work will focus 
on the area around the new pool. We will 
also have limbs to pick up, flower beds to 
clean, windows to wash and the list goes 
on! There will be work for everyone—men, women and children, 
young and old! 
 
We encourage everyone to come out on April 10 and help us complete 
our to-do list! Give the camp a call for more information and to let us 
know you’re coming. An accurate count of people and their skills will 
help to plan for a productive day. 
 


